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Board Members 

 

Our office would like to welcome Christine Montague, Judy Drake and Laurie Hemmings to the 

Lansing Town Board.  We look forward to working together with you. 

 

2024 Town & County Taxes 

 

As of January 12, 2024, our office has collected about $2.7 million in tax payments. 

 

Tax bills were mailed to property owners on December 30, 2023. If a property owner has not 

received a bill, contact our office so we can assist in getting out another copy. 

 

Payments are due by January 31st without penalty.  The first installment option is only available until 

January 31st, after that only full payments will be accepted. 

 

Forms of payment accepted are cash, checks (payable to Lansing Receiver of Taxes), and debit/credit 

cards/E-checks (additional fees apply if paying by debit/credit cards/E-checks).   

 

Office hours are Monday – Thursday 7:30am – 4pm, Friday 7:30-12pm (additional hours on Friday, 

Jan. 26th until 4pm and Saturday, Jan. 27th from 8am-12pm). A 24-hour drop box is available in the 

foyer of the Town Hall (on the left when you enter the first set of doors). 

 

For additional information regarding taxes, please visit 

https://www.lansingtown.com/clerk/page/taxes.  

 

Tax Exemptions 

Applications for veteran, disability, senior citizen or Enhanced STAR are due by March 1. For further 

information, please contact Tompkins County Assessment Department at 607-274-5517.   

Mailbox House Number Signs 

 

The Lansing Fire Department is making and selling house number signs ($20 each) for mailboxes. 

Order forms are available in the Town Clerk’s Office and Town Hall Lobby. 

 

Woodsedge Board Still Seeking New Members 

 

The Town of Lansing Housing Authority (LHA), which owns and operates the Woodsedge Senior 

Apartments locally, is looking to fill two vacancies on its board of directors.  The board meets on the 

4th Monday of the month at 7:00 PM.  If you have some experience with aging issues or property 

management, you are invited to learn more about this volunteer opportunity by contacting David 

Stoyell, LHA Board Chair, by email - davestoyell@gmail.com or telephone 607-279-2656. 

https://www.lansingtown.com/clerk/page/taxes
mailto:davestoyell@gmail.com

